
Vanderbilt Family Night with the
 Nashville Symphony

Thursday, June 2 at Centennial Park Bandshell
	 7:30 p.m. - instrument petting zoo*
	 8 p.m. - concert begins

*Try out the instruments before the concert begins!

•	 Bring your dinner basket and blanket or lawn chair and plan to be immersed 
in a magical summer evening of music under the stars.

•	 A limited number of seats will be reserved for Vanderbilt University 
employees and their families and will be available first-come, first-served. 
Arrive early to get a good seat.

•	 For parking, weather-related and other information, visit vu.edu/symphony.  
Questions? Contact the Employee Service Center 
at 615.343.4788 or human.resources@vanderbilt.edu.


